Urgency: [3]

4(.)-0 GPS THEFTS FROM TRACTORS.

VEHICLE CRIME

On the 18th September 2023 two reports were received of GPS trackers being stolen from
tractors in the area.

NYP180920230095 - Between 21:30hrs on 17th September 2023 and 07:30hrs on 18th
September 2023 offenders have gained entry to a tractor at a farm in West Harlsey and
stolen the screen and GPS tracker. To gain entry they have also damaged the tractor door.
The approximate cost of the damage and tracker is between £6,000-£7,000

NYP180920230130 - Between 17:00hrs on 17th September 2023 and 08:00hrs on 18th
September 2023 offenders have gained entry to 2 x tractors at a farm in Winton and stolen 2
GPS trackers worth approximate value £10,000

North Yorkshire Police are asking for any information that can help us identify the offenders
that have stolen the above items. If you have witnessed anyone acting suspiciously in the
area or seen items for sale on social media sites please contact 101 and quote the above
reference numbers or Crimestoppers on 0800 555 111
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